
                               Faculty Appreciation Dinner   April 2023 

 
 

Many Praises!!! 
 

1. 18 professors attended – only know of 2 being  
believers 

2. Students did a fantastic job of expressing their  
appreciation (saw tears in some eyes) 

3. Emcee, Dr. Ray Cross, President Emeritus of the  

UW System, was a clear and appropriate witness 

4. One professor told me the event “was just perfect”  
when we asked for suggestions 

 
 

Attached Frontlines 
 
I am passing on a copy of our national publication  
because the lower article on the front page is  
about Natasha Rayne, a professor at UW-River  
Falls.  I worked with her for 6 years and then she 
took over the Leadership Team I put in place when 
I left to move to Madison. 
 

Prayer 
 
Pray we can meet individually with all the profs  
who attended the Faculty Appreciation Dinner. 
 

 

Last week I had a newly hired professor, his wife and 
3 children (5, 3, and 1) over for dinner.  Made a pizza 
casserole from one of Tamara’s recipes and they 
liked it!!  A great way to build deeper relationships 
with those I desire to train and disciple. 
 
 

Thanks so much for your love and prayers.  God  
is answering in wonderful ways! 
 
In His amazing love and grace, Dave 
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